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The 2020 District Division 1 Pennants were completed over the past weekend at Maryborough Services. 

The conditions of play were approved by the District 16th July 2020 that pennant for this year would be 

for Division 1 only due to the Covid 19 pandemic. There were 8 club nominations to participate with a 7-

round competition. As there were 8 clubs nominated, the top 4 (50% of the field) would qualify for the 

finals and that 1 versus 4 and 2 versus 3 in the semi’s and the winner of each semi would play-off for the 

final. The finals venue was to be decided from one of the clubs that finished in the bottom four. 

RESULTS are 

1st Semi Final. 

Pialba defeated Urangan - 2 rinks to 1 rink. Total Score 54 - 48 
Mark Armstrong defeated Tony Smith - 21 – 18 
Geoff Westall defeated Jim Hamilton - 20 – 13 
Brian Kunde lost to Craig Hodges - 13 – 17 
 
2nd Semi Final. 
The Albert defeated Boonooroo – 2 rinks to 1 rink. Total Score 53 – 48 
Julian Maher lost to Anthony Williams - 21 – 16 
Peter Worth defeated Clive Williams - 18 – 13 
Mark Jabore defeated Mick Roy - 19 – 14 
 
Grand Final. 
The Albert defeated Pialba - 3 rinks to zip. Total Score 72 - 47 
Julian Maher defeated Mark Armstrong – 24 - 23 
Peter Worth defeated Brian Kunde - 25 – 15 
Mark Jabore defeated Geoff Westall - 23 - 9  

 
There were no zone 5 finals due to Burnett District cancelling pennants. 

The Albert have now qualified to compete in the State Pennant Finals to be played the 

weekend of 7th/8th November 2020 at a venue yet to be advised. More info coming. 

On behalf of the District Match Committee we thank all clubs for their co-operation to 
adhering to all the Covid 19 rules and regulations. It has been a testing time. 
 
FCDBA Interim Games Director 
John Walker 


